
OSAA Foundation Equity and Diversity Fund 
The OSAA Foundation has established a fund to support schools with their Equity and 
Diversity initiatives.  Schools can apply for up to $2,000 in total value. 

Applying schools must write a formal letter for application and a detailed plan about how 
the funds will be spent.  Applications must be submitted by the Fall or Spring deadlines 
(Fall Deadline: November 1, 2020; Spring Deadline: May 1, 2021).  Each application will be 
reviewed by the OSAA Foundation Staff and approved by the OSAA Foundation Board. 
Incomplete applications will not be reviewed.  This project is open to all full member 
schools.  Recipients will be notified at the conclusion of each application cycle. 

From literature, to guest speakers, to additional training beyond what’s provided by the 
OSAA – the OSAA Foundation is looking for innovative ideas from schools about the 
engagement of Equity and Diversity training with their staff, their students and their 
communities.  Successful grants should be able to provide budgets, sustainability plans 
and detail the support from their administration.  Funds from the project cannot include 
staffing (FTE) or be set aside for future use. 

The OSAA Foundation will confirm receipt of the application.  One application per school 
per academic year.  Recipients of project funding will not be able to apply for funds the 
following academic year.  Funds must be used within one calendar year of receipt. 
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Please address all applications and inquiries to: 
Oregon School Activities Association Foundation 

Attn: Kyle Stanfield 
25200 SW Parkway Ave, Suite 1 

Wilsonville, OR  97070 
E-mail: kyles@osaa.org

Phone: 503.682.6722 x 239 Cell: 503.919.8525 


